From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF_

Sent: 12 August 2019 14:22
To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/3481/P

Thank you for sending details of this.

We support this application to bring back into use what has otherwise been empty
premises.

Regards

Paul Seviour
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